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Friday, 25th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am very excited to inform you that we have recruited an excellent practitioner to join 

our successful teaching team from September 2021, namely Mrs Lamy-Newman.  With our 

new appointment in place, the permanent appointment of Miss Mayes, the return of Miss 

Lane from maternity leave and a newly appointed SEN TA (Mrs Lennon), I can now inform 

you of the staffing for September 2021: 

 

Year Group Teacher Teaching Assistant(s) 

R Mrs Evans Mrs Wootton, Mrs Lennon & Mrs Gardner 

1 Miss Mayes Mrs Harrop 

2 Mrs Bladon and Mr Boucher Mrs Wilkins & Mrs Phelan 

3 Mrs Baskerville and Miss Lane Miss Smith 

4 Mrs Lamy-Newman  Miss Rogers 

5 Mrs Gray Mrs Me-in 

6 Mr Trevett and Mrs Tonkin Mrs Smith 

 

Mrs Harding has taken the difficult decision to retire from full-time class teaching, but 

will still remain a valuable member of our school team, in the new role of a Pastoral HLTA.  

Mrs Harding will oversee ELSA, become a DSL (Designated Safeguarding Lead), support 

SEND provision, as well as covering staff PPA and management time. 

 

Sadly, Mrs Kenway and Miss Taylor will be leaving at the end of Summer term.  Mrs 

Kenway is looking forward to teaching in a school that is closer to her family home and 

Miss Taylor is taking time to further her studies.  I would like to thank both Mrs Kenway 

and Miss Taylor for their hard work, dedication and support during their time at St. 

Augustine’s and I wish them the best of luck for the future.   

 



Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Emma Berry  

Headteacher 

 

 


